
 

 

 
 
 
 
22 May 2015 
 
Mr Johan Koorts 
President 
South African Equestrian Federation (SAEF) 
 
Dear Mr Koorts 
 
RE: PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE CONSTITUTION OF SAEF ON 
GOVERNANCE STRUCTURE 
 
The above matter refers. This is a follow up after our meeting of 11 May 2015.  
 
Please be advised that the SASCOC Board endorsed the proposed guidelines in 
relation to your Governance Structure at both Provincial and National Level. 
 
Please find attached the discussion document for your perusal, discussion and input 
of the membership of Equestrian. 
 
We will appreciate to receive your feedback by 19 June 2015. We urge you to 
ensure that all your members (disciplines, associate members and provinces) are 
given an opportunity to provide an input into this document. 
 
We hope that this process will finally resolve structural issues within Equestrian. 
 
 
With kind regards 

 
Tubby Reddy 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


